
From: Moira Maguire  

Sent: 05 December 2024 08:42 

To:  

Cc: Alan Weiner 

Subject: Tree pruning 25 Platts Lane NW3 7NP 

 

I would like to apply for permission to prune a large tree in my back garden. 

This has not been done since I bought my house in 2013 and I think is now 

overdue.  

I am working alongside my neighbour Alan Weiner at number 27: his tree 

overlooks my garden and we will get the same firm in to help us.  

From the attached photos you will see my tree on the left at the back of my 

garden and Alan’s tree to the right hand side by the fence.  

 

Please let me know if you need additional information from me. 

Regards 

Moira Maguire  

 


